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Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Wednesday, Aprl 06, 2011 9:09 AM
To: ‘burkhart80526@msn.com’

Cc: ‘darylburkhart@hotmail.com'
Subject: Water Quality Results #200300876
Cynthia,

After | sent you the report yesterday | realized | did not mention in the text of the letter that the result for manganese
also slightly exceeded the secondary standard. The result was 0.052 mg/L and the CDPHE secondary standard is 0.05
mg/L. All results were still below the CDPHE human health standards for drinking water. The result was included on
Table 1 - of the analytical summary, but | apologize for the omission in the text of the letter.

Manganese is naturally occurring in rocks and sediments and is commonly detected in water samples collected from
wells completed in the Laramie-Fox Hills aquifer in northern Weld County.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Spedalist



